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Agreed Report, June 2025. 
 

 
 
The meetings opened with a prayer. 
An update was given re Bus Connect proposal and its implication for the entrance on the Douglas Road, 
The proposed Pedestrian crossing was also discussed with the Co. Council engineers. 
 
Sensory garden. 
This proposal was adopted by the BOM. Work will begin in the Summer holiday period. 
Waterman’s firm to oversee and a further clarification will be given re planting the garden. 
 
School works.   
BOM agreed to make an application to the Dept under the Climate Action Summer Work Scheme to replace 
windows and doors in Summers 26/27. 
All applications must have a climate awareness element and replacement of windows and doors we hope this 
project should decrease energy usage by 20%. 
 
Policies. The Supervision and Bí Cineálta policies were ratified on June 10th. 
 
The Holy Communion ceremony took place on May 24th. 
Msgr. Dullea and all involved were thanked for their contribution to a most meaningful ceremony. 
The children were also complimented for their contribution to Children Led Ceremony. 
 
Among the extra-curricular activities were tours, GAA blitzes, surveys involving pupils & parents, talks from Rob 
Heffernan and Derval O’Rourke encouraging the children to keep active. 
 
New Primary Curriculum. In-service days will be held for staff in the 25/26 school year. 
 
The BOM thanked the staff for their support and dedication and wished all in the Scoil Bhríde a happy and safe 
holiday. 
 
The BOM also acknowledged the work of the Principal and the inschool management team. 
 
The Principal was also thanked for her role as Secretary to the BOM.  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


